
Report from Borrisokane Community College Parents Committee Meeting 
17th April 2023 @ 8pm 

 
Agenda 

1. Minutes 
2. Matters Arising 
3. Treasurer’s Report 
4. Supporting Activities  
5. Dylan Quirke Foundation - fundraiser 
6. Parent/Student/Teacher meetings 
7. Evaluating new school offerings/programmes 
8. Gaisce Programme uptake 
9. AOB 

 
Summary 

• Congratulations to all teachers & students involved in the very enjoyable TY show. Thanks to 
parents for securing raffle prizes from local businesses, and for helping on the night.  

• PA funding tops & t-shirts for recent sports achievements - Badminton All Ireland Champions 
U14 Girls, Badminton County Champions U16 Boys, Basketball Midlands League Winners 2nd 
Yr Girls, Basketball Midlands League Winners 2nd Yr Boys, Basketball Plate Winners U16 Girls 

• Borrisokane Community College is organising 2 fundraising events, all proceeds to Dylan 
Quirke Foundation. 1st event on Tues 25th April in school for 1st & 3rd years. 2nd event Tuesday 
23rd May. 5-7pm. All students & parents invited. Outdoor activities for all to participate in. 
There will be a student’s Art Show in the canteen. Pictures cost €15, all proceeds to Dylan 
Quirke Foundation. Parent volunteers needed to help with refreshments between 4pm – 
8pm on 23rd April. Please contact us if you can help out. 

• 22 students will participate in the Gaisce President’s Award hike this week in the Burren. PA 
contributed towards the cost of the event. 

• The 6th Year Graduation evening is on Thursday 25th May @ 8pm. Parent volunteers needed 
to help out with refreshments. Please contact us if you can help out. 

• Parents are encouraged to contact the Parents Association with any queries, requests or 
Agenda items via the PA email address: borrisokaneccpa@gmail.com 

• Next Meeting Monday 8th May 2023 @ 8pm 
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